
NEXT WEEK IS 

LITERACY WEEK!

Books by the authors who virtually visit our

classrooms will be available for purchase.

We hope you'll consider purchasing some for

your home library. To learn more about the

books each grade will be reading, and how to

purchase them- click here.

Instead of one night, this year students will 
celebrate literacy all week in their classrooms!

The Swallow Education Foundation has teamed up with
Orange Hat Publishing and Books & Company, to bring
literacy fun right into our classrooms, February 8th-11th. 

Next week, authors will join students in every grade via
Zoom! They will share what motivated them to become
an author, what inspires them to write, and how learning
to read and write is key to their success as an author.


